

## MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE

November 5, 2012

Erie County Legislature 92 Franklin Street, Fourth Floor Buffalo, New York 14202 **FOR INFORMATION ONLY** 

Re: Rath Building and 92 Franklin Street - Dry Snack Stand(s) Remodeling

Dear Honorable Members:

On October 11, 2012, your Honorable Body approved a new lease for the operation of the Dry Snack Stands at the Rath Building and 92 Franklin Street. As a result, the New York Office of Children & Family Services, Commission for the Blind and Visually Handicapped, Business Enterprise Program, now wishes to remodel both Stands at no cost to the County.

The Erie County Department of Public Works has reviewed their proposal and has no objection. We are forwarding the sketches of same, for your information only.

If you have any questions, please contact Commissioner John C. Loffredo of the Department of Public Works. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely.

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq. Erie County Executive

cc: John C. Loffredo, Commissioner of Public Works





